
From: engineering engineering [mailto:engineering@northsydney.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 17 February 2015 7:15 AM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Subject: RE: Ausgrid's Revised Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19 

 

Att: Warwick Anderson 

  

Dear Mr Anderson, 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the public lighting aspects of Ausgrid's Revised 

Regulatory Proposal for 2014-19.   

  

North Sydney Council is a member of the SSROC Street Lighting Improvement Program.  This email is 

to confirm that we fully support SSROC's submission of 13 February 2015 and encourage the AER to 

give the matters raised close consideration. 

  

Should you have any questions about this matter, please contact me on 02 99368244 or by email at 

council@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 

  

Kind Regards 

  

Maria Coyne 

Traffic Operations Officer 

North Sydney Council 

Phone:  99368244 

Fax:  9936 8177 

Postal:  PO Box 12, North Sydney NSW 2059 
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